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! ! ! ! !HELP!!!!! 
Jim Hull is searching for a suitable 

logo, emblematic of energy conservation 
at Gallaudet College, for use on energy 
related memos, publications and publicity 
programs. 

As part of your energy conservation 
effort, would all artistically minded 
individuals, students, staff or faculty 
put your ideas on paper along with your 
name and campus address and mail via 
campus mail to Jim Hull, Central Util­
ities Building. 

A voluntary committee of three rep­
resenting students, staff and faculty 
will select a winner who will receive 
recognition in ON THE GREEN in the first 
issue subsequent to the selection. 

Hurry - your deadline is March 1, 1979. 

GAME AND CARD PARTY PLANNED 
The Gallaudet College Alumni Assoc­

iation is sponsoring a game and card 
party to benefit the Otis House, the 
half-way house for deaf persons. The 
benefit will also include a book sale 
and refreshments. Admission price is 
$2.00 for adults and $1.00 for students. 
Mark your calendars for Valentine's Day, 
February 14, 7:30 p.m. and join the 
fun at the Student Union Building in 
the lounge and the cardroom. 

For more information call 587-5344 
or ext. 585. 

ATTENTION, "WHODUNIT" FANS 
The Trinity Players production of 

the Agatha Christie murder mystery, 
"Mousetrap" will be interpreted on 
Thursday, February 8, at 8:00 p.m. 

Jo Anne Simon and Janet Bailey will 
be interpreting the play which will 
be presented at the Trinity Theatre, 
located on 36th and O Sts., N.W. 

Tickets for this suspenseful play 
are available from the Student Union 
Box Office and cost $3.00 for students 
and $5.00 for all others. 
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COLLEGE COUNCIL ELECTION RESULTS 
The following staff members have been 

elected to serve on the College Council: 
--Audrey Armstrong - Student Life Office 
--Kathy Burton - Linguistics Research Lab. 
--Mary Lou Holden - Student Affairs Office 
--Michael Kaika - SUB Ely Renovation 
--Michael Opauski - Audiology and Speech 
--Marcine Thomas - KOES 
--Bill Lewis - MSSD 

The seven alternates are: 
--Michael Britt - Bookstore 
--Lillian Holt - Accounting Department 
--Henie Lustgarten - Planning Office 
--Sharin Manion - Residence Halls 
--Ernie Spriggs - Building Maintenance 
--Verden Ness - KOES 
--Eleanor Galloway - MSSD 

Congratulations to each of these 
r2presentatives. 

FOLLOW UP ... "AND YOUR NAME IS JONAH" 
Here are a few "did you knows": 

** Did you know that "Jonah" (Jeffrey 
Bravin) is the son of Gallaudet alumni, 
Judy and Philip Bravin, Class of 1966? 
** Did you know that Bernard Bragg 
assisted with this program as a technical 
consultant and as Jeff's coach? 
** That scriptwriter Mike Bartman 
visited Kendall Green about two years 
ago and spent quite a bit of time with 
Donna Chitwood meeting Gallaudet per­
sonnel collecting input and ideas? 
** .. and that Mike knows sign language 
well enough to interpret for Bernard 
and Jeff during the filming? 
** Feedback to this program has been 
very favorable .. . but as you know, not 
everyone will take kindly to this type 
of program. There is little doubt that 
CBS-TV will be swamped with letters of 
criticism. It is important that they 
know what you think. --Jack Gannon 
If you enjoyed this program, write to: 

CBS-TV 
524 W. 5 7th St. 
New York, New York, 10019 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR: Counseling & Placement 
STAFF PSYCHOLOGIST: Counseling & Placement 
CAREER COUNSELOR: Counseling & Placement 
STAFF COUNSELOR II: Counseling & Placement 
ARCHITECTURAL PLANNING COORDINATOR: 

Planning Office 
JUNIOR PROGRAMMER: Accounting 
PRESSMAN: Instructional Materials Lab 
SECRETARY POSITIONS: 
1. Contracts & ,Operations 
2. MSSD 
3. KOES 
4. Pre-College Programs (2) 
5. Physical Plant - Administration 
6. College Preparatory Studies 
PERSONNEL CLERK: Personnel 
FILE CLERK: Div. of Public Services 
PAINTER: PP-Building Maintenance 
HEALTH SERVICE RECEPTIONIST: Student 

Health Service 
ELECTRO/MECHANICAL MAINTENANCE MECHANIC: 

PP-Building Maintenance 
ASSISTANT UTILITIES SERVICES SUPERVISOR: 

PP-Central Utilities 
MASTER MECHANIC: Transportation 
AUTO MECHANIC: Transportation 
PHYSICIAN'S ASSISTANT: Student Health 

Service 
STORES ATTENDANT: PP-Building Maintenance 
SOFTWARE ENGINEER: Sensory Communication 

Research Lab 
CHAIRPERSON: Dept. of Audiology & Speech 
SOCIAL WORKER: Dept. of Sociology & Social 

Work 
INSTRUCTORS: KOES 
INSTRUCTOR/ASST. PROFESSOR: Dept. of 

Education 
INSTRUCTOR OR ASST. PROFESSOR: Dept. of 

English 
EVALUATION SPECIALIST: Educational Tech­

nology 
INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIAL DEVELOPER: 

Educational Technology 
INSTRUCTOR: Dept. of Mathematics 

GALLAUDET COLLEGE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
EMPLOYER/EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTION. PROGRAMS 
AND SERVICES OFFERED BY GALLAUDET COLLEGE 
RECEIVE SUBSTANTIAL FINANCIAL SUPPORT FROM 
THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION AND 
WELFARE. 

NEWS FROM KOES 
--Quintin Greenfield, KOES Middle School 
student, was one of several students 
selected to represent District of Columbia 
schools at the Washington, D.C., kick-off 
celebration of the International Year of 
the Child on January 26. Quintin, rep­
resenting Kendall School and handicapped 
children throughout the city, talked 
before an overflow crowd at the District 
Office Building. The student stressed the 
importance of "understanding what deafness 
is all about" in his brief address, noting 
that the International Year of the Child 
seems like a "perfect time" to start 
sharing ideas and getting involved. 

Other highlights of the ceremony _ 
included remarks by D.C. Mayor Marion 
Barry. 
--Members of the KOES community attended 
a special meeting on January 29 to hear 
about what the inside of the new Kendall 
School will look like. The January 29 
meeting was devoted to a presentation of 
the interior design of the new school 
by Friday Design, Inc. 

ENERGY TIPS FROM JIM HULL (CONT.) 
Here's how to save energy at home: 

6. Keep the lint trap clean in clothes 
dryer. Operate the dryer with a full 
load. 

7. If you have a fireplace, keep the 
chimney damper closed tightly when the 
fireplace is not in use. 

8. Turn your thermostat down in the winter 
at night and up in the summer at night. 

9. Never line your oven with foil as it 
interferes with proper heating. 

10. Repair leaky faucets. A dripping faucet 
can waste 5000 gallons of water each 
year. 

11. Keep shades and drapes closed during the 
day in rooms not being used during the 
summer. This will keep the sun's rays 
out. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by the 
Office of Alumni and Public Relations for 
the faculty and staff of Gallaudet College. 
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